
Collaboration Plan for E-Portfolio 
 

With WHOM will you share your 
E-Portfolio? 

My E-Portfolio will be shared with parents, 
teachers, administrators, possibly students, 
and any other person who has access to my 
classroom website, as it is open to the public.  

WHAT will you share from your 
E-Portfolio? Consider the role of each 
stakeholder. 

Every part of my E-Portfolio will be shared 
with stakeholders. Each section in the 
E-Portfolio could potentially benefit a parent 
of a child with disabilities, or any parent at all, 
by helping their child better access 
curriculum. The sections on Reading, Writing, 
Low Incidence Tools, and the IEP process 
could help a parent to know what is available 
for his/her daughter, and what his/her child’s 
rights are. Many times ignorance prevents 
children from getting access to the tools they 
need. Teachers could benefit especially from 
the section on the SAMR model and Bloom’s 
Digital Taxonomy, as many of my colleagues 
probably went through teacher credentialing 
programs before the revision of Bloom’s 
Taxonomy. These learning theories are key to 
ensuring that our students are accessing 
higher order thinking skills, and that we are 
using technology in a meaningful way. 

HOW will you share it? (consider available 
technology for parents/families and 
students, especially those of diverse 
cultures, languages, and socioeconomic 
backgrounds) 

My E-Portfolio has its own separate tab on 
my Wix classroom website. To share my 
website with teachers, I will send a link using 
our district email, along with a description of 
what is included in my E-Portfolio. 

WHEN will you share it? On back-to-school night, I will have 
Chromebooks set up at each of the student’s 
desks, and parents will get to peruse my 
class website as I go through the different 
components of it.  This will help ensure that 
some parents who do not own computers can 
have an opportunity to see the information. 
During back-to-school night, I will encourage 
parents to click on my E-Portfolio tab and to 
explore the different resources that are 
available to them. I will print out a paper copy 
of the web address and a directory explaining 
what information is in each section that 



parents can take home with them. This 
directory will be available in Spanish and 
Vietnamese also. 

HOW FREQUENTLY will you share 
information from your E-Portfolio? 

My E-Portfolio will be shared at least twice a 
school year. I will share it once during 
back-to-school night, and once during our AB 
Day. I plan on talking to my administrator and 
our district’s tech support about sharing it on 
our next EdTech Conference, as part of a 
workshop about building a classroom website 
using Wix. 

 


